
Click ‘Submit a Food Service Application’ at the top of the page. 

You will then see your child’s Lunch Status from the previous school year. 

Click ‘Add Application’ to create an application for the 2022-23 school year.

Online Free/Reduced Application Instructions 

Parents can submit Free/Reduced Applications online using Skyward Family Access.

Be sure to use your parent log in and not your student's log in.
Only one application needs to be submitted per family.  

In Skyward Family Access, select a student from the drop-down and then click on the Food Service tab 
on the left-hand side of the page. 

If more than one student is enrolled in the Center Grove School Corporation,  select one of 
the students in the drop down box.  Then proceed to click the Food Service tab.

Select student from dropdown 



Carefully read the Letter to Parents, then click ‘Next’. 

Carefully read the instructions for applying. 

Check the box to signify you’ve read the instructions,  then click ‘Next’.  



Review the 2022-23 Federal Income Guidelines, then click ‘Next’.

Carefully read the Privacy Act Statement, then click ‘Next’. 

Carefully read the Non-discrimination Statement, then click ‘Next’. 



Enter the legal name for each of your children attending Center Grove Community Schools (First Name, Middle 

Initial, Last Name). Please use the First Name/Middle Initial/Last Name that’s listed in Skyward (no 

nicknames, abbreviated names, etc.). 

If a member of your household has a valid Food Stamp or TANF case number, enter it on Part 2. 

Check the Homeless, Migrant, or Runaway fields if applicable. 



Enter ALL household members (including children listed on previous step). 

Click the ‘Click to Sign’ link to electronically sign the application, then fill out the rest of the fields on the page. 



Designate whether or not you also want to receive textbook assistance.  Students who qualify for Free 
or Reduced Assistance must select YES to receive FREE TEXTBOOKS AND SUPPLIES in Center Grove

Community Schools. If signing Yes, fill out the required fields.

Finally you will review the information you have provided and 
click Submit to submit the application for review.  

The application will show Pending status until the application is reviewed by the Food Service Department.

At this point the application is sent electronically to the Food Service Department where it will be 
reviewed for approval or denial. 

After the application is reviewed you will receive an email indicating if the application was approved or 
denied for benefits. 

If you have any questions about the online Free/Reduced Application, please contact the Center Grove 

Food Service Department at 317-881-9326. 




